AALS Section on Civil Procedure Call for Papers — 2017 AALS Annual
Meeting

The AALS Section on Civil Procedure invites papers for its program on “The Roberts
Court and the Federal Rules of Civil Procedure” at the AALS Annual Meeting, on
January 3-7, 2017 in San Francisco. The selected paper will be presented on Thursday,
January 5, and the panel will be held from 8.30AM to 10.15AM.

TOPIC DESCRIPTION:

This panel discussion will address jurisprudential developments related to the Federal
Rules of Civil Procedure under the Roberts Court. The topics will include judicial
interpretation of the rules, recurrent doctrinal themes within the rules, recent and
proposed amendments to the rules, and the rule making process.

ELIGIBILITY:

Full-time faculty members of AALS member law schools are eligible to submit papers.
Pursuant to AALS rules, faculty at fee-paid law schools, foreign faculty, adjunct and
visiting faculty (without a full-time position at an AALS member law school), graduate
students, fellows, and non-law school faculty are not eligible to submit. Please note that
all faculty members presenting at the program are responsible for paying their own
annual meeting registration fee and travel expenses.

PAPER SUBMISSION PROCEDURE:

One paper will be selected for presentation at the AALS annual meeting. There is no
formal requirement as to the form or length of proposals. However, more complete drafts
will be given priority over abstracts, and the presenter is expected to have a draft for
commentators one month prior to the beginning of the AALS conference.

The paper will be selected by the Section’s Executive Committee. Please submit only
anonymous papers by redacting from the submission the author’s name and any
references to the identity of the author. The title of the email submission should read:
“Submission — 2017 AALS Section on Civil Procedure.”

DEADLINE:

Please email submissions to the Section Chair Simona Grossi, Professor of Law at;
simona.grossi@Ils.edu on or before August 19, 2016.



